
From: Ridge High School Drama Boosters ridgedramaboosters@gmail.com
Subject: Drama Club Newsletter

Date: September 12, 2019 at 7:49 AM
To: skaiser225@yahoo.com

Dear Parent/Guardian of RHS Student,

Please open the attached newsletter where you will find an array of information regarding the Ridge High School Drama Club. 

The drama boosters are here to support the club in a number of ways. We would love to meet you at Back to School Night so stop by
the cafeteria and find us!

Welcome and feel free to ask questions! 

Sincerely,
Diane Brady and Shelley Moore 
Co-Presidents of Ridge Drama Boosters

-- 
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